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David Kress

Subject: FW: Formal request 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Jill Hendricks <jill@visionrealtyanddev.com> 
Date: January 7, 2021 at 8:33:51 AM CST 
To: Paula Vandehey <Paula.Vandehey@appleton.org> 
Cc: Kurt Craanen <Kurt.Craanen@appleton.org>, Phil Lasee <phil@laseeconstruction.com> 
Subject: Formal request 

  
Paula: 
  
This is a formal request to put this request on the agenda for Municipal services.   Lot 91 Clearwater 
Creek  
  
  
My builder who is building a home on lot 91, hired Davel to do a site plan and there is a three foot drop 
from South to North.  There is a deed restriction on lot 91 that the drive way must come off Bluewater 
way, however that poses a problem with elevation of garage vs. home and the sale ability of the spec 
with  4 to 5 foot steps leading from the garage into the home.    We are requesting a variance for the 
driveway to come off of Haymeadow.  
  
Thank you 
Jill  

 
Jill Hendricks 
Vision Realty & Development LLC 
PO Box 225  
2100 Freedom Rd 
Little Chute,  WI 54140 
920-687-7070 Office  
920-676-4788 Cell 


